From: Eliot I. Bernstein [mailto:iviewit@iviewit.tv] On Behalf Of Eliot I. Bernstein
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2009 1:33 PM
To: Paul S. Otellini, President and Chief Executive Officer @ Intel Corporation (paul.otellini@intel.com); D. Bruce Sewell, Senior Vice President - General Counsel @ Intel Corporation (bruce.sewell@intel.com); Steven R. Rodgers, Vice President and Associate General Counsel Legal and Corporate Affairs, Director Litigation @ Intel Corporation (steve.r.rodgers@intel.com)
Cc: 'Caroline Prochotska Rogers, Esquire'; 'Michele M. Mulrooney Esq. - Jackoway Tyerman Wertheimer Austen Mandelbaum & Morris'; 'Marc R. Garber Esq. @ Flaster Greenberg P.C.'; 'Marc R. Garber Esq. @ Flaster Greenberg P.C.'; 'Andrew R. Dietz @ Rock-It Cargo USA Incorporated LA'; 'Barry Becker @ Rock-It Cargo USA, Inc.'; 'krhall007@aol.com'; 'guy@nipllc.com'
Subject: IVIEWIT URGENT - 3 Hour Good Faith Window of Opportunity

I-VIEW-IT TECHNOLOGIES, INC.
Surf with Vision
 
Dear Mssrs Otellini, Sewell & Rodgers:

As you are all directly aware, a number of good faith attempts to resolve outstanding business matters have been made over the years including very recent communications offering for a limited time to enter into an Agreement to Agree on resolving outstanding legal liabilities stemming from the ongoing litigation and Intellectual Property infringements through intelligent, responsible business agreements. 

At this time, however, despite being referred by Mr. Otellini's office to key Management personnel at Intel such as Mr. Stephen Rodgers, Director of Litigation, no return communication or even phone call has been received.  I can only presume at this time that this means that the present Intel Management is choosing to forego responsible business agreements while simultaneously disregarding FASB accounting and other SEC accounting requirements and laws. 

I have enclosed my Letter to the SEC that will be transmitted via fax, email and direct mail at 3 pm EST today unless some action is taken by Intel to resolve these matters through a business and licensing arrangement.  As you will all note, the SEC letter references all of your names, as well as prior communications with Intel Management, and a host of Intel representatives previously involved in these matters. 

If I have not heard from Intel by 3 pm EST time today, this next step in adversarial actions will be taken instead of the amicable, responsible, sound business path to resolve these matters as I have offered. 

Thank you,

Eliot I. Bernstein
Inventor
Iviewit Technologies, Inc.
2753 N.W. 34th St.
Boca Raton, Florida  33434-3459
(561) 245.8588 (o)
(561) 886.7628 (c)
(561) 245-8644 (f)
iviewit@iviewit.tv
www.iviewit.tv 
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